
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD., Suite 100 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

 
 

January 16, 2019 
 
Mr. Peter Sena, III 
President and Chief Nuclear Officer 
PSEG Nuclear LLC – N09 
P.O. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, NJ  08038 
 
SUBJECT: RESIDENT INSPECTOR STAFFING AT SALEM AND HOPE CREEK 

GENERATING STATIONS 
 
Dear Mr. Sena: 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of PSEG’s letter (LR-N18-0122) dated December 4, 2018, 
regarding resident inspector staffing at Salem and Hope Creek Generating Stations.  Your letter 
has been added to the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) for the information of the public, and may be found under ADAMS Accession Number 
ML18340A0241.   
 
By the December 4, 2018, letter, PSEG Nuclear, LLC (PSEG) requested that the NRC review 
the current resident inspector staffing at the Salem and Hope Creek Generating Stations with 
respect to the policy described in SECY-99-227, “N+1 Resident Inspector Staffing Policy,” and 
align it with the level described in the policy for a multi-unit site consisting of three units.  The 
NRC intends to review PSEG’s request while considering applicable agency policy including, 
but not limited to, Inspection Manual Chapter 2515.09 through 2515.11 and provide you a letter 
documenting the basis for any decision.  Our goal is to complete this review within 90 days. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 2.390 of the NRC’s 
“Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter, its enclosure, and your response (if any) will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records component of ADAMS.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC’s 
website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
 
  

                                                
1  Designation refers to an Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) accession number. 
Documents referenced in this letter are publicly-available using the accession number in ADAMS at 
https://adams.nrc.gov/wba/  For problems with ADAMS, please contact the NRC’s Public Document Room (PDR) 
reference staff at 1-800-397-4209, 301-415-4737, or by e-mail to pdr.resource@nrc.gov. 
 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
https://adams.nrc.gov/wba/
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (610) 337-5200. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Fred L Bower, Chief 
Projects Branch 3 
Division of Reactor Projects 

 
Docket Nos. 50-354, 50-311, 50-272 
License Nos. NPF-57, DPR-70, DPR-75 
 
cc:  
Distribution via ListServ 
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SUBJECT: RESIDENT INSPECTOR STAFFING AT SALEM AND HOPE CREEK 

GENERATING STATIONS DATED JANUARY 16, 2019 
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DLew, RA  
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DPelton, DRP  
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PFinney, DRP 
AZiedonis, DRP 
JHawkins, DRP 
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SHaney, DRP  
LDumont, DRP 
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